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• Division 8, Ms. Nelson.’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking 

after our outside areas. 
• The SPCA club is back. If you are interested in being part of a team to help animals in Victoria, 

please come to our meeting in the library after the eating portion at lunch and bring your scissors as 
we will be making animal toys today.   

• There is a meeting today at nutrition break, in the gathering space with Mrs. Adamson, for broadcast 
leadership students. 

• There will be an optional coding club session from 3-4pm today in Ms. Lamond’s room. 
• Remember that tomorrow is curriculum completion day and you will be dismissed at 11:15 unless 

your teacher has indicated that you need to stay. 
• Volleyball / triple ball info: 
• Boys 8 comp. hosts games today. Confirmed scorekeepers are Vibha, Ella and Priyangel. Thanks so 

much for your service! Would Sydney and Abi please check in with Mrs. Clark to let her know if you 
are able to help as well? 

• Athletic Leadership students, we are also in need of 8 scorekeepers for Thursday’s games. Please 
see Mrs. Clark or Ms. Lamond if you are able to help out on Thursday. 

• Boys 7/8 rec. #1 plays at Selkirk Montessori. 
• Boys 7/8 rec. #2 plays at North Saanich Middle. Please meet Mr. Hotchin in his room during nutrition 

break to sort out rides for the game.  
• Ms. Nelson’s girls grade 8 comp. team played in a tournament over the weekend. The players all 

played very well and finished 5th out of 16 teams. Well done this weekend! 
• Mrs. Gibbs and Ms. Nelson’s girls grade 8 comp. teams have practice tomorrow after school. 
• Grade 7 girls comp., you have a meeting today at nutrition break in Mrs. May’s room to discuss rides 

to tomorrow’s game. 
• Girls 7/8 rec. teams 1 and 2 (Mr. Owen’s and Mr. D.’s teams) have lunch time practice today. 

Players, please bring your lunches.  
• Rugby, Badminton and Field Hockey are the next sports up after volleyball. Meetings for these 

teams will be happening fairly soon. Please stay tuned for more details of when and where. 
 


